
  Hurricane Ian Update 09/27/22   3:00 pm 

 
Sarasota Bay Club Family and Friends,    

 

Sarasota Bay Club continues to monitor the anticipated track of Hurricane Ian.    If Ian continues 

on its current course, we expect to begin experiencing tropical force winds Wednesday afternoon 

or evening that will continue through Thursday.    

 

We had a very good meeting with the Residents this morning and were encouraged by the good 

questions and feelings amongst the group.   Here are the highlights of the meeting: 

 

Resident Checks 

• Starting at 8:00am Wednesday, a staff member will visit each unit to:  

• Confirm who is staying in the unit 

• Confirm the resident-selected Safe Place (corridor hallway, or non-windowed 

space within the unit) for each resident. 

• Assist with moving a comfortable chair to the Safe Place. 

• Check that Unit windows are closed. 

• Note any other resident concerns. 

• Collect dining information for Wednesday and Thursday meal service 

• Staff will continue these Resident Checks until the storm event is over 

 

Dining 

• Dinner will be served in the Dining Room tonight, Tuesday, September 27th 

• Wednesday and Thursday lunch and dinner will be take-out or delivery only. The limited 

menu will be the same for both days and collected through the Resident Checks. 

• There will be limited Continental Breakfast Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday in the 

Lounge.  While we received a food delivery today, we do not expect another until 

Saturday.  We ask that everyone please take only what they need.   

• Coffee and water will be available in the Lounge throughout Wednesday and Thursday. 

 

Resident Guests and Staff Sheltering at SBC 

• All resident guests and staff must check in with the North Tower front desk after 5:00pm 

tonight (Tuesday, September 27th) and will receive a green wrist band.  We will ask for 

the names and contact numbers of all guests and staff.  

• All resident guests and staff should arrive by 7:00am Wednesday, September 28th. 

• The South Tower Front Doors will be locked and secured Tuesday night, September 27th. 

 

Emergency Pull Cords 

• The Emergency Pull Cords are supported by the Emergency Generator.    

 

Communications 

• We will continue to post updates on our website at: https://www.sarasotabayclub.net/  

• We will continue to communicate with you through our phone blast system as long as it 

is available.  

• Anyone is welcome to email us at:  sroskamp@freedomsenior.com or 

teresa.wyer@gmail.com.     

https://www.sarasotabayclub.net/
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